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  7 
Andrew Deery

15
John B. Yeager

15 
Jacob Roach 

17
Jannet Shronk   

28
Zoanne Yeager 

 Happy Anniversary
11
John Funk & Elaine FitzSimmons 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
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  EV HOAGIE SALES

Orders due the first Thursday of each month!  

$ 4.50 each 

Be sure to order by calling or emailing Sue Romano at tsthr@aol.com. Orders must be placed by the first Thursday of the month.  Orders may be picked up at East Vincent between 9-10 a.m. on the second Thursday of the month! 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

The Dabbacks are holding their annual Carol Sing on Saturday, December 7th at 7:30 pm. All are invited! Bring a dessert to share! The Dabbacks live at 302 Sheeder Road, Phoenixville. 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

OFFERING ENVELOPE REMINDER

East Vincent members are reminded that the two sections on the front of your offering envelopes are for you to designate where your offering is to go.  1) Regular Offering money is used to pay the church’s bills: utilities, office expenses, salaries, insurance, Christian Ed expenses, Music & Worship expenses, etc.  These funds support our church’s budget.  2) Special Offering money is all sent to the PA Southeast Conference and then distributed to support Our Church’s Wider Mission (OCWM). OCWM provides funding from congregations for our UCC denominations at the local conference and national level. Please remember to mark your envelope and designate where your offering is to go.

WORSHIP LEADERS: 

If you cannot make it on your scheduled Sunday, please switch and notify the office

Dec 1 - the Hoffmans

Dec 8 - Nancy 

Dec 15 - Dabbacks

Dec 22 - Hoffmans

Dec 24 (5 pm) - Nancy   

Dec 29 - Dabbacks

Jan 5 - Hoffmans

Jan 12 - Nancy 

Jan 19 - the Yeagers

Jan 26 - Dabbacks 

 +++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

The Christmas Fund offering (sometimes called Veterans of the Cross offering) is an expression of appreciation and caring to those who served as clergy (and certain lay employees) who are now retired or disabled and financially strained. During this holy time of year, the offering is a profound gift. It helps provide pension supplements, health premium subsidies, and emergency assistance to active or retired clergy families, and Christmas gift checks to hundreds of retirees and to those who disabled. We will receive this offering on Sunday, December 22nd. 

Join us at 5pm for our Candlelight Christmas Eve Service with Holy Communion. Or folks are welcome to attend the 7pm service at First UCC, Spring City. 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

Don’t forget to save Redner’s receipts! Use your Rewards card when checking out and place your receipts in Fellowship Hall! 

SUNDAY WORSHIP 
Rev. Erick Kern, Preaching

8:30 AM

JANUARY Birthdays

  1
Scott McConaghy

  2
Adam Zentz      

  3
Katie Varner  

  5
Elizabeth Haines

  6
Lois Funk, Andrew Shronk

  7
Sandra Kunkle  

  8
Robert Kennedy 

  9
Alexander Yeager

11 
Caroline Springer, Mia Swymelar 

12
Michael Roach, Sydney Yeager

19
Kelly Yeager 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

EAST VINCENT CONSISTORY

Bill Hoffman, Co-Pres, 610-469-2725

Peter Dabback, Co-Pres, 610-495-7086

John B. Yeager, 610-937-0376
Tiffany Black, Secretary, 484-716-4606

Dale Lynn, 610-948-6637

Linda Theurkauf, 610-659-3000

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

Mission Statement: “Our mission is to praise God and serve Christ through hearing and doing the Word of God. As caring and supporting Christian disciples, we offer opportunities for spiritual growth, service, fellowship and friendship, and development of our uniqueness both as individuals and a community of faith. We reach out in love to welcome the stranger, give hope to the hopeless, and share the peace of Christ with our neighbor." 
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

.
Recap From Fall Conference Meeting 
Two hundred and twenty-six delegates and visitors attended last Sunday’s Fall Conference Meeting at Ursinus College, which is celebrating its 150th Anniversary this year. We honored our historic ties with the college by opening the meeting with a welcome and invocation by College Chaplain Rev. Terri Ofori. Delegates passed the 2020 spending plan, committed to further exploring the idea of a mobile office platform and created working groups around the issues of climate change and addiction. More than a dozen people signed up to work on each of those initiatives. You can still sign-up too by reaching out to my assistant at susan@psec.org. We could have used many more hours of conversation time but the energy in the room was enthusiastic and the discernment time we did have helped shape the future momentum of our Conference ministry. Those who gathered offered $2167 for the National Youth Event to help send our Conference youth and their adult mentors to UCC NYE this July at Purdue University. We celebrated the successful arrival at our $50,000 goal for the Generations of Service Campaign! Pledges and contributions to the campaign continue to arrive and we will welcome yours with deep gratitude if you have yet to make an offering. We also shared the good news that as of Sunday, we are $16,000 ahead of our OCWM budget (yeah!) and pray we will end the year much further ahead than that. Delegates also made an offering of their 2020 OCWM pledges (which as of this message were still being tallied). Great things are happening all around our Conference in congregations and communities filled with generous and faithful people like you who are determined to be a unified portion of the Body of Christ moving in a collaborative direction to effect for God and for good the lives of the people living in the Pennsylvania Southeast Conference… the finest of the 38 Conferences of the United Church of Christ! 

Rev. William P. Worley, PSE Conference Minister

EAST VINCENT 

WILL HOLD THEIR ANNUAL CONGREGATIONAL MEETING ON SUNDAY, 

JANUARY 26, 2020
(snow date: Feb 2) 

All reports for the 

Annual Report will be due on 

Sunday, January 12th   
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THE VINCENT VIEW
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“A Family in Christ”





East Vincent UCC 


282 Hill Church Rd.


Spring City, PA  19475


 


Phone: 610-935-0224





Church Email:


EastVincentUCC@


aol.com





Website: 


� HYPERLINK "http://www.evucc.com" ��www.evucc.com� 











Rev. Erick Kern,


Supply Pastor


484-686-7325





Worship: 8:30am 
















































































A New Year Message  � INCLUDEPICTURE "https://www.bing.com/th?id=OIP.o79F2_45C1n15C0juxRZcwHaEU&w=300&h=175&c=7&o=5&pid=1.7" \* MERGEFORMAT ���


   


     With the start of Advent we have begun a new year on the Christian Calendar   (or the Liturgical Calendar).   Advent is the four weeks before Christmas that are used as a time of preparation for the coming of the Christ Child. It is also a time to remember that Jesus (Yeshua in Hebrew) has promised to come again so the readings that deal with Jesus' second coming are used during this season as well.


     Christmas is a time of celebrating the mystery of a child born as all humans are but is said to be conceived differently, so that while human, showed us the person of God more clearly than any prior person did before Jesus coming.


     While there are many questions about dates and seasons, sonship, humanity, virginal conception and justice – most of these are unimportant to the main point which is that Jesus was born and His birth, life, death and resurrection show that while He was as human as any other person, he was also different from any other person. He was somehow closer to God than even the greatest of the prophets who came before Jesus. Jesus showed us a side of God overlooked by those who only knew the writings of the Hebrew prophets.


     While we may not understand how God made it all happen, the important point is that it did happen and because it happened, we now enjoy a clear understanding of God's love and grace. Love and grace were always present but over shadowed by an emphasis on keeping the Law of Moses and always being faithful to the one true God. For those of us who believe that Jesus is God in human flesh and has made it possible for everything in our life that separates us from God to be swept away as if it never happened, our future is assured. 


     Regardless of what happens in this physical world. Regardless of the wars and rumors of wars, the frightening words of the terrorists masquerading as news, and the basic fear most people have of an unknown future. The world has always been a hard place to live and raise a family, especially for people of faith. Remember Jesus said that "in the world we will have trouble but I have overcome the world."  Let us rest not in the fear and anxiety of the times we live in but in the Love and Grace of God that will bring us through this troubled time to rest peacefully in the Kingdom of God now and in the life to come.


May you be truly blessed in this season of Advent and Christmas.  





Rev. Kern




















